
 

 

13.12.19 

What a wonderful, Christmasy week it has been this week with our sale 
of Harry Potter goodies on Monday and two brilliant performances of our 
Christmas play, ‘The Apprentice’ on Tuesday and Thursday. It was great 
to see so many of you at the performances and I hope you enjoyed the 
fantastic singing, acting and narrating. The children did an amazing job 
and we are all very proud of them. Thank you for all your support with 
costumes and props – it is very much appreciated. 

Next week we will be doing some Christmas/winter themed poetry and 
Christmas maths alongside watching Harry Potter and the Chamber of 
Secrets to end our topic, a Christmas party and singing at the coffee 
morning on Thursday. (As the film is a PG please let me know if you do 
not want your child to watch it.) 

 

Reminders: 

 Christmas Coffee Morning – Thursday 19th December 
 Y3/4 Christmas party – Wednesday 18th December (Please bring a 

plate of party food) 
 Continue to practise times tables – it is definitely making a 

difference! 
 Read at least 5 x a week 
 Mathletics homework 


